
 

Child Care Subsidy  
The Niagara County Non-Public Assistance Child Care Subsidy Program is 
available for working parents whose family size and household income fall 
within specific guidelines.  
 
This program can assist eligible parents with their child care costs. To obtain 
more information or an eligibility application please, call 716-439-7656.  
 
If you live in Niagara County, are a parent of a dependent child, and are 

employed or a student in higher education, you may be eligible to receive a 

low-interest loan of up to $850.00 for child care expenses. For more 

information, please contact Children and Family Services Ways to Work 

Program at 1-866-269-1587. 


